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Marco F. Pochintesta, Ed.D.
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Interim PRHS Assistant Principal

January 11, 2023

Dear Pearl River High School Families,

At last night's meeting, the Board of Education accepted my recommendation and appointed Kathleen Affigne,
Ph.D., as Interim Assistant Principal for Pearl River High School. Dr. Affigne is a retired school and district level
administrator with a wealth of administrative experience from districts in the Hudson Valley region. She will
remain in the position through the end of the 2022-23 school year as we continue our search for a permanent
Assistant Principal to join the PRHS administrative team.

Dr. Affigne will begin her new role immediately and is looking forward to getting to know the staff, students and
families of Pearl River High School. Please join me in welcoming Dr. Affigne to our school community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Marco Pochintesta
Superintendent of Schools
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